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From: Ed Kinley
To: Kothur, Bheem
Cc: Cinquino, Dawn; Knauss, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: UES Receiving Area & Frac Tank Storage
Date: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 12:57:28 PM
Attachments: image001.png


UES Violations.pdf


Thanks Bheem. I guess we’ll go over the attached. So, here’s my tentative
 agenda based on the attached:
 


1. White Frac Tank Storing Used Oil – Agree that it was not in containment
 and the words “Used Oil” were not on it. Corrected actions – tank
 contents were sampled and analyzed confirming a non – hazardous
 characterization. Tank was emptied and removed from its position in the
 plant area. Analysis was provided to Beth Knauss.


2. UES storage capacity / new containment area. Agree that the Department
 was not provided with a drawing of the “receiving area / frac tank
 storage”. A drawing has been provided and its signed by a registered P.E.
 Disagree that this area was not in our original permit submittal. Several
 references are made of it throughout the document. Disagree that the
 area is not included in our Contingency Plan. Closure fees include this
 area as well. Discuss UES’s recent Alternate Procedure submittal for use
 of Frac Tanks to store Used Oil.


3. Halogen screening – agree that testing was not being consistently
 performed. Corrected action – all employees were re-trained on Halogen
 Screening. All receipts of Oily Liquids are 100% halogen screened at this
 time.


4. Used Oil Training – as noted all employees have been properly trained
 regarding Used Oil Management.


 
Beth – if I’ve missed anything, then please let me know.
 
Regards,
Ed Kinley  
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Ed Kinley, President
(813)390-0659
 
From: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 10:38 AM
To: Ed Kinley <ekinley@uestampa.com>
Cc: Cinquino, Dawn <Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us>; Knauss, Elizabeth
 <Elizabeth.Knauss@FloridaDEP.gov>; Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: RE: UES Receiving Area & Frac Tank Storage
 
Hello Ed,
 
Please send us, if you have any agenda of items to discuss on August 9, 2018.
I know this call is initiated by Beth Knauss. However, you may have an opportunity to use this
 time more efficiently and useful.
Thanks,
 
Bheem
 


From: Ed Kinley [mailto:ekinley@uestampa.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 3, 2018 8:58 AM
To: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>
Cc: Cinquino, Dawn <Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: UES Receiving Area & Frac Tank Storage
 


Will do. Thank you.
 
EK
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Ed Kinley, President
(813)390-0659
 
From: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 3, 2018 8:38 AM
To: Ed Kinley <ekinley@uestampa.com>
Cc: Cinquino, Dawn <Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us>; Kothur, Bheem
 <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: FW: UES Receiving Area & Frac Tank Storage
 
Hi Ed,
Please send me an hard copy of the Original Drawing in the mail.
Thanks,
 
Bheem
 
 


From: Ed Kinley [mailto:ekinley@uestampa.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 4:37 PM
To: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: UES Receiving Area & Frac Tank Storage
 


Hello Bheem. As you know, we have a visit with the FDEP coming on 08/09. Can
 you give me a ring to discuss any other submittals that we need to complete
 for the attached?
 
Regards,
Ed Kinley
 
 


 
Ed Kinley, President
(813)390-0659
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